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February 17, 2021 
 
 
Good afternoon, BMS families,  
 
With snow in the forecast, I want to make sure all families are aware of our remote snow day plans. 
 
As I previously shared, ​fully in-person​ students will follow the remote snow day schedule below:  
 
Remote Snow Day Schedule:  

 
 

1) Attendance will be taken in each period. 
2) Students should expect to be online together for at least the first 10-15 minutes of each class 



Please note, ​students who are fully remote​ will ​NOT​ follow the schedule above, but will instead follow their 
regular remote schedule, unless specifically invited into a class by one of their teachers.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to the school at 
gdukette@canterburypublicschools.org​ or at (860) 546-9421. 
 
 
Thank you all and stay safe, 
 
 
Mr. Dukette 
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